
POWER of Creekside Newsletter 3/3/2025 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to our Winter Guard!!!! They  placed 3rd this weekend at the Fleming Island 
FFCC Competition!!!!! 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to our 3 Concert Bands on wonderful performances this weekend at our 
Concert Music Performance Assessment!  Thank you to our guests as well for driving, your 
continued support and our Sight Reading!!  We could not have continued success without you all - 
and hope you enjoyed the performances as much as we did.  What GROWTH in a short amount of 
time this school year for all our groups!! We also hope you enjoyed watching your musician during 
the stage and Sight Reading portion!  There is nothing like this process - unique and special! 
 
We will have 1 more rehearsal date for each group prior to our Spring Concert.  BE PREPARED and 
BE PRESENT! 
 
Pictures needed!!!   
Pictures Needed!  
Seniors graduating this year: Please send at least FOUR photos for the end-of-year slideshow! Be 
sure to include both baby pictures and current photos. 
Parents: If you're submitting photos for your senior, please include their name in the email. 
 
All Parents & Band Members: We’d love to collect photos from the past year! If you have pictures 
from football games, concerts, the UK trip, the upcoming band trip, or other events, please upload 
them to the BAND app or email them to us. 
 
📅 Deadline: April 14th 
📧 Email: powerhistorians25@gmail.com 
 
Officers - For those who are interested in an officer position we will have our meeting on Tuesday 
April 8th and the Auditions (select positions) on the 9th.  Forms will be available next week for all 
interested. 
 
Woodwind Choir - Meets Mondays 830am to prepare for our Solo Ensemble Performance in April. 
Brass Choir - Meets Thursdays 830am to prepare for our Solo Ensemble Performance in April. 
 
NASHVILLE - We need the packets returned. If you did not receive, they are attached here.  These 
are due on March 4th to Mr. Fowler/Mrs. Larsen.  We will meet at the back bus loop to depart at 
730pm on Thursday March 13th. If you drive you can leave your car parked in the teach parking 
area (bus loop) during our time away. Remember please anyone who is leaving from Nashville 
(with parent) we need EMAIL/NOTE stating this by Friday March 7th!! 
 
STATE - for those who are performing at State S&E at Matanzas HS we will have a schedule next 
week.  This date should be Monday March 17th for your performance. 
 
End of Year Celebration - May 7th at 6:30pm in Auditorium.  This is for all members where we 
celebrate the year, receive awards, year pins, letters, FBA medals and more. We look forward to 
seeing you there! 
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At a Glance 
March 6         Brass Choir 
March 10        WW Choir 
March 13        Brass Choir 
                LEAVE for Nashville 
March 17-21        SPRING BREAK 
April 4-5         SOLO ENSEMBLE at St Augustine HS 
April 8-9         OFFICER auditions 
April 11          APOPKA Jazz Festival (Orange Blossom Jazz) 
April 15          WIND 8am 
April 16          CONCERT 3pm 
April 17          SYMPHONIC 4pm 
April 22          SPRING EXTRAVAGANZA CONCERT 
April 25          LAKESIDE JAZZ Festival 
May 7            End of Year Awards Celebration 
 


